Eatonia Oasis Living

Newsletter February 2019

Happy Birthday wishes go out to Emma Whitmarsh!

100 years old!
Thank you to the Auxiliary for hosting the Monthly Birthday
Party and to Steve Mealy and friends for entertaining!!

Resident Update: We have 16 residents living at E.O.L.

If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our facility, now or in the future, talk to Cora at (306)967-2447 for more information.

Ask us about the EOL Resident Support Program and the Personal Care Home Benefit!

CARDS/GAMES TUESDAY

2:00 to 3:30 Everyone Welcome!!

BINGO!!

Thursday 2:30 to 3:30

Bring your quarters!!

FOREVER...IN MOTION!

Monday, Wednesday, Friday EOL Activity Room All Communit6y Members are welcome to attend! Thank you to Brennen and the Eatonia & District Rec Board for making this happen!

ACTIVITIES/EVENTS THIS MONTH:

- -Morning exercises, Baking, Manicures, Crafts with Marie, BINGO, Cards/Games
- -Celebrated Emma's 100^{TH} Birthday on February7th with cupcakes at BINGO! They were delicious! Thank you, Helmut and Diane!

THE EATON BAND PARENTS KINDLY OFFERED US THE ANNUAL FRUIT DRIVE FOR A FUNDRAISER FOR THIS YEAR, AS THEY ARE TAKING A ONE YEAR HIATUS. THANK YOU TO FOR THIS OPPORTUNITY!

AND THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO SUPPORTED US BY PLACING AN ORDER! WE WILL BE IN TOUCH WITH PICKUP DATE AND LOCATION TOWARDS THE END OF MARCH!

Thank you to our Volunteers:

- -Bacon and Egg Brunch Volunteers were Neil and Janine Specht in January and Trudy Bews in February!
- -Janine Specht for coming in for the afternoon to serve coffee and play Tile Rummy with the ladies!

(If here is anyone who would like to volunteer their time to help out with an activity, serve afternoon or evening snack, drive residents to appointments or just come to visit, please call Vicki or Cora at (306)967-2447)

The Eatonia District Health Care Foundation provides the Handivan for the residents of E.O.L. whether it be for appointments, trips to go sight-seeing or shopping...Thank you for this!

If there is anyone who would like information on the trips that are planned, contact Vicki at 967-2447. You are more than welcome to join us!

Thank you to all the men and women who provide the church services at Eatonia Oasis Living. Fulfilling the residents' spiritual needs is an important part of their care, and everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very much. Our services are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would like to join us.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER Friday, March 1 2:00 EOL Activity Room

ST. PATRICK'S DAY PARTY Sunday, March 17 2:00 to 4:00

SPRING SHOPPING SPREEI Alia French Dressing 5th Ave Wednesday, April 3 1:00 to 5:00

RESIDENT EASTER DINNER Sunday, April 14 Watch for Details!

Thank you to everyone who has made a contribution of any kind to our facility. We appreciate it from the bottom of our hearts!!